
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on May 5, 1999, the Florida Public 

Service Commission received a Petition from GTE Florida 

Incorporated (Docket No. !?9@"547-TL), seeking a waiver of Rule 25- x 

24.110 (13), Florida Administrative Code. The rule requires that 

customers must be notified on the first or second page of the 

customer's next bill in conspicuous bold face type when the 

customer's provider of local, local toll, or toll service has 

changed. Comments on this Petition should be filed with the 

Commission's Division of Records and Reporting, Public Service 

Commission, 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, FL 32399-0863, 

within 14 days of publication of this notice. A copy of the 

Petition may be obtained from the Commission's Division of Records 

and Reporting, Betty Easley Conference Center, 4075 Esplanade Way, 

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850, or by calling (850) 413-6770. For 

additional information, write Diana Caldwell, Division of Legal 

Services, at 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, FL 32399- 

0862, or telephone (850) 413-6175. 


